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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION V
1990 N. CALIFORNIABOULEVARD
SUITE 202, WALNUTCREEK PLAZA

WALNUTCREEK, CALIFORNIA94596

Docket No. 50-397

Washington Public'Power Supply System
P. 0. Box 958
Richland, Washington 99352

Attention: Mr . N. 0. Strand
Managing Director

Gentlemen:

Subject: Report on Corrective Action Program for Resolution of Pipe Whip Re-
straint Documentation Problems, WNP-2. (Your letter of December
10, 1979)

Thank you for your letter, referenced above, which forwarded an interim report
regarding the subject matter.

Your report will be reviewed and evaluated, and we are looking forirard to re-
viewing your final report on this matter. At that time we will advise you
of our concurrence regarding the resumption of the work in question, in accord-
ance with our Immediate Action Letter issued November 21, 1979.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

R. H. Engelken
Director
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